
Musical Connections Environmental Policy

Musical Connections does not have its own offices, and conducts all of its sessions/events 
and meetings in venues administered by other organisations. Our staff are all self-employed 
professionals contracted out to carry out their roles. Although we do not have our own 
premises/employees, we are committed to sound environmental practice and to 
safeguarding the local environment in partnership with the whole community. We will 
therefore carry out our activities as responsible stewards of the environment and strive to 
ensure that our contractors deliver our services in a way that minimises adverse 
environmental impact. In practice, this means the following for everyone working on behalf 
of Musical Connections:

 We will remain alert to environmental legislation and incorporate it/make any 
necessary changes in a way that is appropriate to our operations

 We will minimise the creation of waste, and wherever possible, recycle materials and
encourage others to do likewise

 Documents will be shared digitally between people working on behalf of Musical 
Connections

 We will minimise the release of any pollutant that may cause environmental damage
 We will ensure that our equipment is well-maintained and, through efficient use and 

careful planning, promote the sharing of resources as appropriate
 We will favour more environmentally friendly and efficient products wherever 

possible
 We will use public transport/cycle/walk to meetings whenever possible
 We will ensure that all contractors are aware of their environmental responsibilities. 

Adherence to this policy will be a condition of their employment


